CORRESPONDENCE

4/26/2023
Lorena Hollett DOCUMENT NO. 02872-2023
From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2023 8:52 AM
To: Penny Mallow
Cc: Sakina Deas
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20230052-TA

Thank you for the confirmation, Penny. We will update the utilities in the docket to reflect company
code TA085 only.

Dorothy

From: Penny Mallow <pmallow@ psc.state.fl.us>
Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2023 8:04 AM

To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Cc: Sakina Deas <SDEAS@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20230052-TA

Dorothy,

We have confirmed with the company that the utility name is Teleport Communications America, LLC (Utility Code
TAO085).

Thanks,

Penny L. Mallow

Public Utility Analyst Il

Florida Public Service Commission
(850)-413-6586
Penny.Mallow@psc.state.fl.us

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered to be public records
and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 6:43 PM
To: Penny Mallow <pmallow@psc.state.fl.us>




Cc: Sakina Deas <SDEAS@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20230052-TA

Hi Penny,

Per your request below, the docket title has been updated. Please also advise which utilities should
remain in the docket. There are two different versions shown on the petition, but none of them match
the name exactly as shown in MCD.

Thank you for your help,

Dorothy

From: Penny Mallow <pmallow@psc.state.fl.us>
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 3:27 PM

To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Cc: Sakina Deas <SDEAS@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Docket No. 20230052-TA

Dorothy,
Please change the docket title on docket 20230052-TA

From: Petition for expedited review of NXX-X code denial by North American Numbering Plan Administration for Coral
Springs / Clermont rate center, by Telecommunications of America, LLC - FL.

To: Petition for expedited review of NXX-X code denial by North American Numbering Plan Administration for Clermont
rate center, by Teleport Communications America, LLC.

Thanks,

Penny L. Mallow

Public Utility Analyst Il

Florida Public Service Commission
(850)-413-6586
Penny.Mallow@psc.state.fl.us

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered to be public records
and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail





